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a note from the principal

HMS Families:


This week, HMS students began state testing. Thank you for all that you have done to help
your student arrive at HMS ready to show all that they know. At this point, most students have
finished ELA testing. Next week, students will complete math testing and science (grade 8
only). Please remind your student to bring their charged Chromebook, headphones, and a
snack daily.


Next week is our school Volleyball-a-thon fundraiser! We are excited to have our players
participate in this event. The Volleyball-a-thon will be held on May 20 from 6 p.m. - 12 a.m. 20
teams will compete. Information about Volleyball-a-thon has been shared with students during
HomeBase classes. Team captains can pick up a registration packet in the office. Please feel
free to give us a call if you have any questions about Volleyball-a-thon.


Monday night is HMS Parent Information night for families of incoming sixth graders. If you
have a current fifth grade student, please join us in the HMS cafeteria from 6 - 7 on Monday
evening.


Tonight is the PWT book swap! Please see the flyer below for additional information.


Our 8th Grade Promotion is quickly approaching and we are looking forward to celebrating our
8th grade class on June 15 from 6 - 7:30 p.m. A special graduation newsletter for our 8th grade
families will be sent home next week.


Thank you for your ongoing support of the students and staff of HMS! We are all grateful to be
a part of this amazing community! 



~ Meredith
meredith.gannon@hocksd.org
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sexual health education 2022

On May 25 - 27, HMS students will participate in sexual health
education instruction. This year, instruction will focus solely
on HIV/AIDS content from the newly adopted G-W Essential
Health Skills textbook.



To review this curriculum online, click the link below. Be sure
to look at the materials under your child’s grade level. These
online materials will be available until May 31st, 2022.


If you choose to opt your student out of the HIV/AIDS
instruction, please fill out the middle school opt-out waiver.
These students will receive an alternate assignment from their
science or health teacher and will be supervised in a different
location. A new waiver will need to be filled out each year.


https://www.hocksd.org/Content2/cshe-information
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upcoming events

May 9 - 20: SBA Testing - Extended HB Schedule
May 16: Incoming Sixth Grade Parent Information Night
May 25 - 27: HIV / AIDS Instruction
May 30: Memorial Day Holiday - No School
June 1: 8th Graders Visit HHS
June 2: 8th Grade Field Trip
June 2: District Jazz Night
June 4: Hockinson Fun Days
June 7: District Band Festival
June 8: Jr. Rose Parade
June 9: Student Awards Evening
June 14: 7th Grade Field Trip
June 15: HMS Promotion
June 17: Last Day of School
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